
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday  27th Mar Lent Term Music Concert 9:00am arrival for a 9:15am start  

Wednesday 28th Mar Easter Service 9:15am including Year 3 performing Easter play 

Wednesday  25th Apr Year 5 York Visit - Vikings  

Wednesday 02nd May Class Photos 

 

 

 

Dear parents, we have looked at the term dates for next year and wanted to inform you that 

we have made a decision to move away from the Cumbria term dates for the next academic 

year (2018-2019).  We have also decided to align our some of our INSET days next year with 

QES.  As a result the term dates are as follows: 
 

 

 

Starts    Tuesday  4th September 

Ends    Friday  21st December 

Half term  Monday  22nd October – 26th October 

INSET DAY  Friday  19th October (school closed to pupils) 

 

 

 

Starts    Monday  7th January 

Ends   Friday   5th April 

Half term  Monday  18th Feb – Friday 22nd Feb 

INSET Day  Monday 25th Feb (school closed to pupils) 

 

 

 

Starts   Tuesday 23rd April  

Ends   Friday  19th July 

Half Term  ` Monday 27th May – 31st May  

Bank Holiday  Monday 6th May  

 

Please contact Mr Jones via the school office before Easter if this causes you any problems.  
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  Confirmation of change to term dates 2018-2019 

Autumn Term 2018 

Spring Term 2019 

Summer Term 2019 



 

 

 

 

What a challenging time Year 3 have had this week, caving in the Ribblehead Caves – Runscar 

and Thistle.  Some children really faced their fears and were taken out of the comfort zone, 

supported by some excellent instructors.  Well done everyone in Year 3 for taking on such a 

memorable challenge. Many thanks to Mrs Thomas for arranging the visit to compliment their 

topic. 

 

       
 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Sophie and Connie Maye who travelled to the National Cross Country 

Finals this weekend.  What superb runs at such a high level!   

For the results go to: 

https://www.stuweb.co.uk/events/2018/03/24/3201/ 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting this superb charity – we will inform you of the final amount raised 

next week. 

 

 

 

We will be rolling and throwing hard boiled eggs as we do 

each year.  Please bring hard boiled eggs into school on 

Thursday – there are prizes for all classes. There is no need to 

decorate the eggs but children can, please make sure however 

they are hard boiled!   

  Caving – Year 3 

  National Finals – Primary Cross Country National Finals   

  Sports Relief    

  Easter Eggs 

https://www.stuweb.co.uk/events/2018/03/24/3201/

